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Forthcoming relocation of Milan offices 
 

 

 

 

Milan, 19 December 2019 - Il Sole 24 ORE S.p.A. announces the signing today of the 

agreements on the consensual early termination of the lease of the Milan offices in Via Monte 

Rosa 91 and of the lease of the new offices in Viale Sarca 223. 

According to Company plans, the relocation will take effect by the end of next year. 

 

With this operation, Il Sole 24 ORE S.p.A. intends to fit itself with a technologically advanced 

structure, consistent with the new organizational requirements and the digital path undertaken, 

and in line with the operating cost efficiency policy it has been pursuing for some time now. 

 

 

 

 

For further information: 

 

Investor Relations: 

Raffaella Romano - Tel: 02 30223728  

e-mail: investor.relations@ilsole24ore.com 

 

Communication and External Relations: 

Ginevra Cozzi Mob. 335 1350144  

e-mail: ginevra.cozzi@ilsole24ore.com 

mailto:investor.relations@ilsole24ore.com
mailto:ginevra.cozzi@ilsole24ore.com

